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34 Pokohiwi Road,
Normandale,
LOWER HUTT.

27 May 2000

The Chief Executive,
Wellington Regional Council,
P.O. Box
WELLINGTON.

Dear Sir,

Annual Plan 2000/2001

As our response to the above document we would like the following
submission to be considered.

Belmont Regional Park

We support the "stopping" the paper roads through the Park and
see it as necessary in order to be able to properly manage the
Park.

At a recent meeting with the Western Ward Committee of Hutt City
Council, during their tour of the ward, the question of finding
an appropriate way to commemorate the historic significance of
the old Belmont Coach Road was raised. We would like some
investigation done of what would consitute an appropriate
memorial as well as an appropriate site on which it could be
placed.

We commend the work done by the Ranger in the park and express
our support for his continued presence.

Yours sincerely,

Association


